
White River Area Preparedness (WRAP) 

Minutes – 11-2-23 

 

Meeting called to order by President Don Davidson at 6:05 p.m.  There were four members 
present, including a quorum of directors.   
 
Mark Stamos gave a presentation on the reach of the new repeater site.  There was 
considerable discussion about options for an antenna pole and how to install it.   
 
There was a discussion about possibly providing a radio with our programming to Rangely Police 
Department so they can communicate with our group if needed. 
 
Don will ask for time at the next city council meeting to show Mark’s presentation.  
 
The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, December 7 at The Gathering Place at 
6:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:51 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jane Pennell 
 


